
15th June 1991

Dear Dr. Alderdice,

Yours sincerely,

Methodist
Conference

The Conference also encourages all those involved in the process to 
persevere with the political initiative in order to bring peace and 
stability to this land.

The members of the Methodist Conference meeting in Cork with to 
assure you of their prayers as you and your Party join with the 
other Parties in the 'Brooke talks'. The Conference passed the 
following resolution:-

Rev. Edmund T. I. Mawhinney, v
Secretary of Conference, 
1, Fountainville Avenue, 
Belfast BT9 6AN.

The Conference "assures all those who will be involved 
in these political discussions of its prayers and good 
wishes that God will guide them to a successful outcome".


